Kubby taking down signs posted illegally

Dear All,

It appears that someone is illegally posting our signs. For the past week, we've taken down signs, only to find them posted again. Furthermore, someone is nailing our campaign signs to telephone poles, something I specifically warned against to everyone we gave signs. None of my volunteers has any idea who is doing this.

Please accept my apology for this ongoing issue. We will continue to do our best to identify and remove any signs that are illegally posted.

Steve Kubby, South Lake Tahoe